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Call for Entries for ambitious public art commission
to enhance Paddington’s public realm

The Paddington Partnership — a consortium of the major landowners and developers working at
Paddington — is inviting submissions from artists, architects and designers to create a graphic or
art-led installation to connect and enrich the pedestrian environment around Paddington Station.

Entrants are invited to use walls, bridges, street furniture, building facades, crossings and
surfaces as the canvas for a sustainable, interactive artwork which makes the area more legible,
welcoming and coherent and responds to the local context, character and heritage.

The client for the commission is The Paddington Partnership, whose members include British
Land, European Land, Derwent London, CC Land, YardNine, Heathrow Express and Tishman
Speyer. British Land is acting as delivery agent.

The deadline for Expressions of Interest is 1 May 2019. Up to three shortlisted entrants will
receive a fee of £1,000 to work up a more detailed proposal. The winning project has been
allocated a budget of up to £250,000 with a target delivery date of 31 March 2020.

Visit www.thisispaddington.com/article/paddington-connections-open-call-for-submissions
for details of the application and selection process and to download the project brief.
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